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16th Jung, 1980

Thank you so much  for your letter of
11th June, with which you  enclosed a
Note dated 9th June, which was prepared
following your talk with the Argentine
Minister  of Economy.

This I have shown to the Prime Minister.
She is most grateful.

Ian Gow

The Hon..Nicholas Ridley, M.P.


